PERMANENT MISSION OF NORWAY
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Note no 137/2011

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office in Geneva and other International
Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights, the Secretariat of Human Rights Committee and has the honour to present the
following Norwegian Delegates to the Human Rights Committee 103™ Session, from 17 October to 4
November 2011.

Head of Delegation:
1. Ms. Astri Aas-Hansen, State Secretary, Ministry of Justice and the Police

Delegates:
1. H.E. Mr. Steffen Kongstad, UN-Ambassador, Permanent Mission of Norway
2. H.E. Ms. Anne Merchant, Ambassador, Human Rights Issues, Ministry of Foreign Affairs
3. Mr. Kristin Ryan, Deputy Director General and Legal Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the
Police
4. Mr. Bjern Olav Megard, Deputy Director General, Ministry of Government Administration,
Reform and Church Affairs
Ms.Torunn Salomonsen, Legal Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the Police
Mr. Sjur Overbe Andersen, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Health and Care Services
Mr. Jan Austad, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the Police
Ms. Anne-Li Fergusson, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the Police
Ms. Juliet Namuli Birabwa Haveland, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Children, Equality and
Social Inclusion
10. Mr. Sigurd Bordvik, Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the Police
11. Ms. Leila Erdis, Adviser, Ministry of Children, Equality and Social Inclusion
12. Ms. Cecilie Haare, Adviser, Ministry of Government Administration, Reform and Church
Affairs
13. Mr. Anders Narvestad, Adviser, Ministry of Justice and the Police
14. Mr. Andreas Reise Myhrvold, Trainee, Permanent Mission of Norway, Geneva
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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations in Geneva and other International
Organizations in Switzerland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Office of the High
Commissioner for Humap Rights and the Secretariat of Human Rights Committee the assurances of its
highest consideration.M_/

Geneva, 4 October 2011

Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Geneva




